
Applications for the Future Leaders Program are being accepted now until November 15, 
2019. Applications will be reviewed and selections will be made by January 2020. If you 
have questions, please email Jennifer Tirey at Jennifer@ILPork.com 

Please complete the application below. 

Name 

First____________________________ Last ____________________________ 

Address: 

Street Address ______________________________ 

City _____________________________ State _____________________ Zip _______ 

County _____________________________________ 

Email ______________________________________ 

Phone _____________________________________ 

Date of Birth ________________________________ 

Hometown Newspaper _______________________________________________ 

Social Media 

Twitter handle _______________________ Facebook ____________________ 

Other ______________________________ 

What is your involvement with the pork industry? Allied Industry, Breed to Wean, Farrow to 
Finish, Wean to Finish, Other. Please explain your current role. 



Describe your past and current involvement with the Illinois Pork Producers Association? 

Describe your involvement with other community and agriculture related activities? 

How would you like to be involved in the Illinois Pork Producers Association in the future? 

As you think about pork production over the next five years, what do you feel will be the 
most critical issues facing our industry? 

How do you think you might become involved in facing those issues? 

Why do you want to participate in the Future Leaders program? What do you hope to gain 
and what skills would you like to develop? 

Email completed application to 
Jennifer@ILPork.com  
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